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FOL Officers 

President: Sara Lane

Vice President: Mary Young

Recording Secretary:       
Kay Raymond

Corresponding Secretary: 
Cynthia Blakely

Treasurer: Phyllis O’Daniels         

Board Members:    
Peg Anderson                 
Jan Dillinger                        
Judy Hoakison           
Bunny Norton     
Julie Schieffer

Library Board of Trustees President: 
Ann Coulter

Library Director: Danielle Thaden 

The Friends of the Library Board meet 
the third Monday of month at 5:00 at 
the library. All are welcome to attend.

                         HOLIDAY BAKE SALE                 
We appreciate your support of the Creston Library by coming to our 
Annual Holiday Bake Sale. It was very successful and all proceeds will 
go to the library for books, programs and other needs.

A big thank you goes to all the great candy, cookie, pie and goodie 

bakers who donated their specialities to the bake sale. We also want 
to thank the workers who set up and manned the tables. This event 
certainly could not have happened without all of your help.

                                                                                              
ASSISTANT LIBRARY DIRECTOR/ADULT SERVICES LIBRARIAN 

 Jordan Foote, a native of Afton, graduated from Drake University 
with a bachelor’s degree in marketing. He has had multiple 
marketing internships and full-time positions after getting his 
diploma. He said Gibson Memorial’s mission lines up with his values 
and philosophy.


Jordan remembers coming to the Gibson Memorial Library as a 
child. He came for the summer reading program every year. Jordan 
says he is a person who believes in lifelong learning and becoming 
more cultured with arts, music and knowledge in many areas. He is 
dedicated to broadening the library’s age demographics to better 
continue its legacy. Jordan plans to provide programs for adults and 
seniors. He will also serve as the technology support person.


You may remember Jordan as the programming specialist when he 
worked at the Gibson Memorial Library. Jordan took a few months 
off to follow entrepreneural endeavors. He is glad to be back and in 
a new and challenging role. We welcome Jordan to the Gibson 
Memorial Library.


VALENTINE COOKIES                                                                  
February is the time for our Valentine Cookies fundraiser. Can 
you help with baking, decorating, packaging or delivering the 

cookies this year? Please contact Kay Raymond at 
641-782-4962 if you would like to help!
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